Funds Distribution Report



8802 27th Ave NE Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Recipient Organization:

Coupeville Farm to School

Mailing Address:

PO Box 1032

Coupeville, WA 98239

Contact:

(360) 969-0811

https://www.coupevillefarm2school.org

Organization's General Goals:

The purpose of the Coupeville School Gardens is to support learning, inspire creativity, and promote the health of our students.

Date of Award: Level:

2023 Q2 \$2,501 to \$5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from Coupeville Farm to School.

Coupeville Farm to School

PO Box 1032, Coupeville WA 98239

May 28th, 2024

Marilyn Sheldon Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 8802 – 27th Avenue NE Tulalip, WA 98271

RE: Grant Report, **Q2_2023 14.2**

Dear Ms. Sheldon,

Thank you for your contribution of to Coupeville Farm to School. Per our application, funding was used to support the operating costs for our program during the 2023/2024 academic year for almost all 1,000 students at Coupeville Elementary, Middle, and High Schools. Activities included working in the Elementary School Gardens, Cooking Classes, Educational Activities, planning of the Middle School gardens, participation in the Middle School Sustainability classroom, and this summer we will be hosting our first ever teen camp. The School Farm continues to expand its operations, and is in near constant use for the production of fresh, nutritious produce for our students as well as outdoor educational activities for the students.

The Middle School Garden project is finally taking shape as students in the Middle School sustainability class have worked to clear a space to create a moveable garden grid. This will be utilized with mobile potted plants for math and science classes. The next steps over the summer will include laying the pavers for the "garden graph", potting the plants that will be a mix of edible plants and plants which can be utilized in the art classes, and finally turning the remaining space into a literary and pollinator garden.

This summer we will be hosting our first ever "Sustainable Skills Teen Camp" which will focus on gardening, cooking, baking, food preservation, and animal husbandry. This camp is open to Middle and High School students. The School Farm will also be open throughout the summer for "Farmily days." We are thankful that your funding has allowed us to expand our programming.

Thank you again for your support. More information can be found at the following sites:

- www.coupevillefarm2school.org
- www.facebook.com/CoupevilleFarmToSchool
- www.instagram.com/coupevillefarm2school

Sincerely,

Paige Mueller

Paige Mueller, Program Director pmueller@coupeville.k12.wa.us / 360-969-0811

Coupeville Farm to School



Flower anatomy lesson at the School Farm



Pumpkin Planting at the School Farm



Cooking Classes



to check growth!

Middle School Sustainability Class - weighing chicks



High School resource Fair



Herb scavenger hunt in the Elementary Garden